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library card are:

SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL

We look forward to welcoming our customers very soon
 Saltash Town Council Working For The People of Saltash

 Stay alert, control the virus and stop the spread.

During Phase 1 Saltash Town
Council & Cornwall Council are
unable to facilitate payments.

Working for the People of Saltash

Saltash Town Council LIMITED Services at
the Guildhall

 
From the 7th September 2020 Saltash Town Council are

offering a staffed reception service ONLY
 

The Guildhall will be open to members of the public from 
10 a.m to 12 noon & 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. Monday to Friday 

& a phone service 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday to Friday
  
The Town Clerk will be available on an appointment system every Wednesday
for members of the public plus additional days as required and necessary as
part of Phase 1 adhering to Government Guidance and Public Health England.
 
There will be a queuing system outside the Guildhall and customers will
be served one at a time whilst others remain outside to allow social
distancing to be adhered to.  Our staff are here to assist, and we kindly
ask our customers to follow the measures put in place to protect our
staff and the community.  Please note this service could be cancelled at
short notice subject to Government Guidance and Public Health England.
 
We ask our customers to continue following us on social media and the
Town Council website for future updates on the Guildhall services.


